January 3, 2005

Dear Colleague:

Please consider this an official letter of invitation to the Slice of Life Workshop to be held at the Oregon Health and Sciences University and the DoubleTree Hotel in Portland, Oregon, June 14-18, 2005. This is the 17th annual conference, and we hope you will find the people you meet, projects you see and ideas you share rewarding and stimulating. We are happy to offer the Workshop this year with the sponsorship of the Association of American Medical Colleges

The meeting is in the USA this year and the program promise to be very diverse.  The program and logistics can be viewed on the Internet at http://slice.utah.edu/. The full program will not be posted until March.

Should you, your Chairman, Dean, Administration, Embassy or Consulate need more information please contact me directly.  "Slice of Life" is the name of the meeting. The University of Utah and the Oregon Health Sciences University together with the AAMC are the sponsors.

Most sincerely,

Suzanne S. Stensaas, Ph.D. 

Conference Organizer and Chair of the Program Committee

Professor of Neurobiology and Anatomy

University of Utah, School of Medicine

and Eccles Health Sciences Library

10 North 1900 East, Bldg. 589

Salt Lake City, Utah 84112-5890

Tel: 801 585-1281

mailto:suzanne.stensaas@hsc.utah.edu
